
 

Greetings Glen Meadows family, 

As you are aware, we have been monitoring the current COVID-19 crisis 
closely. Since our last e-mail, some things have changed. 

SAISD has decided to close school next week. In addition; we are seeing 
multiple businesses, ASU, and Howard College making the same decisions to 
close as well. These decisions have led us to the following conclusion. 

Glen Meadows will be closed for services this Sunday, March 15th. Pastor 
Mack is and has been fully involved in these decisions. Our decision was made 
with our most vulnerable people in mind. Having come back from spring break, 
we’ve had many that have traveled to various cities across the state and country. 
Traveling creates risk of spreading unknown illnesses, and gathering in large 
groups is not advised during this time. Though we may feel like a small church, 
we are one of the largest gatherings each week in the County. 

With this in mind, we feel that it is prudent and cautious to err on the side of 
safety by minimizing the risk of spreading illness and canceling Sunday Services. 
This cancellation includes ALL of Sunday’s activities to include all meetings. You 
can listen to any of our sermons on the GMBC app or online. Giving is also 
available through the app or online as well. Joy School will be following the 
SAISD schedule and closing for the week. Any other cancellations of weekly 
activities will be determined at the beginning of the week, so please 
continue to check for updates by email and social media. 

As we wash our hands, let's remember to “wash the feet” of those around us. 
Thank you church for always loving others through Life Groups, Sunday School, 
and your daily life. You have been such a huge part in changing lives in our 
community. Let's continue to love and impact this world for Jesus. Please remain 
in prayer during these uncertain times. 

To Him who is able,  
Glen Meadows Staff


